
Please DO NOT PASS SB 2208!!!! 

This is clearly an abuse of leadership and power!   This proposed bill does not respect the rights and 

opinion of most of the citizens of North Dakota!!! 

“If a city adopts an ordinance or policy that interferes or conflicts with an energy infrastructure project 

permitted or approved by a state agency, the city is not eligible to receive any grants from the fund 

beginning on the later of the date on which the city adopted the ordinance or policy, or the date on 

which the state agency permits or approves the project”… 

What city would even consider wanting this passed??? 

PLEASE VOTE NO on 2208!!! 

Thank you!!! 

 

 


